District 7 AWSC Report August 5-7, 2022

Greetings from District 7. Our Al-Anon and Alateen groups have remained the same since our last report. Currently, three of our groups are split between meeting in person and meeting online, simultaneously. Time will tell whether the virtual components of these groups and our four other groups meeting on Zoom will determine their place in our area service structure or include themselves in the pool of electronic meetings at the GEA.

It has been a great pleasure to be back at meeting in-person for district meetings and our attendance numbers at are steadily increasing.

We have instituted a Task Force on Banking Regulations. Our Panel 61 Treasurer and Literature Distribution Center Chair both had horrific experiences in the turnover of their respective checking accounts. The committee will be to looking into how incorporation might be to our advantage or not, with special consideration of protecting the trusted servant's personal financial situation.

There have not been any District 7 events since 2019 and none are being planned at this time. A thought force has been charged with exploring how to better serve our fellowship district wide in this regard.

Many blessings,
Shelly F. DR

Hello World Wide Fellowship of Alanon and Alateen Family Groups:

DIS portion of District 7 is attracting members to step up in recovery though service – Attraction rather than promotion.

The DIS holds bi-monthly meetings to have time for each chairperson to reason things out.

There's lots of work to do with these new electronic platforms such as:

- keeping our website update
- signing up new chair people to our district email platform
- balancing between printing verses electronic with our Where and When's and Alanews.

We're ever practicing Progress Not Perfection and Principals above Personalities.

Looking forward to AWSC.

Many blessings,

Kimberly

DIS-Chair District 7